
IAEM Region 8 – President’s Report for January 2017   

 

 On-going communications with IAEM R8 leadership team 

 On-going communications with R8 membership via emails and bimonthly regional newsletter 

 Participated as Board Liaison in monthly web meetings of the Emerging Tech Caucus 

 Continued to reach out to R8 State Conference POCs for an IAEM booth at each conference 

o IAEM booth staffed at Utah State Conference 

 

End of report 

Pat Mialy 


